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Southern Expressway Community 
Safety Initiatives 
 

Honeypot Road bridge installation of  permanent anti-throw 
screens - UPDATE  

  
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner 
 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to inform you of changes 
to the upcoming installation of permanent anti-throw screens on Honeypot Road.  
 
The planned closures of Honeypot Road bridge will now be undertaken as night works over a four 
day period from Friday, 7 December at 7:30pm until Tuesday 11 December at 6:00am, weather 
permitting.  
 
During this time Honeypot bridge will be closed to all traffic with local traffic diversions in place. These 
diversions are shown in yellow on the attached map.  
 
The Southern Expressway will be closed to traffic each night during these works between Main South 
Road, Hackham (Southern End of the expressway) and the Beach Road Interchange. The Expressway 
will be open to traffic between approximately 7am and 7:30pm daily during the works. 
 
Motorists traveling south on the expressway will need to exit via the Beach Road Interchange and 
continue either using Main South Road or Lonsdale Road.  This diversion is shown in orange on the 
attached map.  

 
Northbound motorists accessing the Expressway will be detoured via Main South Road and will enter 
the Expressway from Beach Road interchange. This diversion is shown in blue on the attached map. 
 
Road users are advised to follow the direction of traffic management staff and observe VMS boards and 
local traffic management signage. Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to nearby pedestrian bridges 
or road bridges.  
 
Access to businesses and properties will be maintained at all times. 
 
Emergency services and public transport will still be able to use the Expressway. 

Every effort will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby residents and businesses. However some 
noise will be unavoidable during this period. 



 

 

 
 
 
Traffic conditions will change throughout the works period. Regular updates will be posted on the project 
website and DPTI social media as the works progress.   
 
Residents and businesses will continue to be updated by individual detailed notifications ahead 
of all bridge installation works. 
 
For further information visit: https://dpti.sa.gov.au/sxway or if you have any questions and would like to 
speak to a member of the project team: 
please call 1300 282 933 or  
email dpti.regionalbridges@sa.gov.au.  
 
For real time roadwork information, download the Addinsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic 
SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au  
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Regional Bridges Upgrade Project Team  
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
 
6 December 2018 
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